Leah Volkmann

From: Customer Connections BCA:EX <connect@bcassessment.ca>
Sent: November 10, 2022 8:46 AM

To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: Congratulations in the 2022 Local Government General Elections

HH You don't often get email from connect@bcassessment.ca. Learn why this is important

Dear Cariboo Regional District Directors,

On behalf of BC Assessment, I want to offer my congratulations regarding your recent success in the 2022 local
government general elections. My name is David Keough, and I am the regional liaison for your community.

BC Assessment is the Crown corporation responsible for producing independent and equitable annual property
assessments and trusted assessment information. The products and services that we offer support development of strong
and vibrant communities in British Columbia.

All British Columbia property owners will receive their annual property assessment notices in early January 2023. You
can visit bcassessment.ca on January 3 to access a variety of 2023 assessment information including searching and
comparing 2023 property assessments as well as regional news releases with detailed assessment value changes by
community and other market movement trends.

In addition, please visit our Local Government webpage anytime to access self-serve products and services available to
support you at: hitps://info. becassessment.ca/services-products/government/local-government/ Our Local Government

Department strives to serve local governments with continuous improvement to ensure our products and services
effectively meet your needs. You can contact our Local Government Department at localgovernment@bcassessment.ca.

Congratulations once again, and we welcome opportunities to grow the relationship between BC Assessment and your
Regional District. We look forward to connecting with you at upcoming local government conferences and we are
available to present to your Board upon request to share more details about our mandate and specific market activity
within your community.

Sincerely,

David Keough

Deputy Assessor, Northern BC Region
david.keough@bcassessment.ca
1-866-valueBC (825-8322) x 26267




